
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES 

 

 

DECEMBER 

Tuesday 12th – KS1 Play at 

9.30 

Tuesday 12th – Year 4 singing 

at the Baptist for the U3A at 

10.00 

Wednesday 13th – KS1 Play at 

9.30 

Thursday 14th – EYFS Play at 

9.30 

Friday 15th – EYFS Play at 9.30 

Friday 15th – KS2 Tableau at 

2.00 in Church 

Monday 18th – Father 

Christmas is in town! 

Tuesday 19th – Rocksteady 

Concert (am) 

Tuesday 19th – Christmas Film 

Afternoon  

Wednesday 20th – Santa 

Dash & Hot Chocolate (pm) 

Thursday 21st – Christmas 

Party Day 

Friday 22nd – School closes at 

1.00pm 

 

 

JANUARY 

Monday 8th – School reopens 

at 8.50 am 

Wednesday 10th – Y4 

Reconciliation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. George's Catholic Primary  

Newsletter 
8th December 2023 

 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 

We have made it!  Next week is Christmas Performance 

Week in St George’s and we can’t wait.  Just a 

reminder… 

 

There will be programmes on the door when you arrive 

for just a £1.00 donation and you’ll receive a raffle ticket 

which will be drawn at the end of the performance.  

 

KS1 Tuesday 12th December @ 9.30 

KS1 Wednesday 13th December @ 9.30 

EYFS Thursday 14th December @ 9.30 

EYFS Friday 15th December @ 9.30 

 

The KS2 Tableau, in St George’s Church, is a lovely  

way to end the week.  Obviously, there is limited  

capacity in church so please bear that in mind  

as all 4 classes are represented. 

 

KS2 Friday 15th December @ 2.00 

Tableau in Church 

 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 

In this week of Advent, we thought about HOPE as the first 

candle was lit on the Advent wreath last Sunday 

We thought about the preparations we need to make to 

get ready for Jesus’ birthday.  

The theme of Hope reminds us  

of all that Jesus is coming and  

that He will lead us out of  

darkness and into light.   

We hope, and pray for  

peace, love and joy  

this Christmas time.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COOKIE & CAKE 

Our Cookie & Cake Fridays are a little treat at the end of the week.  Please remember 

that you can pay in advance or week-by-week.  As long as your money is in a marked 

envelope, staff will mark it off over the number of weeks you are paying for.  If children 

don’t bring in money, there is always a great selection of fruit instead.  Children are 

welcome to bring their own fruit in for morning break but please don’t send children in 

with anything else.  Only fresh or dried fruit is allowed at break.  

ATTENDANCE 

 

This week’s attendance can be seen below.  The school target is 96% - as 

represented by the black line.    

 

This week’s attendance has fallen even lower than last week.  Just look at 

Reception and Year 1 – our youngest children in the top 3!  Well done to Year 4. 
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Just a reminder that After School Club will be closing early on 15th December at 4.30pm; 

apologies for any inconvenience caused.   

CHRISTMAS ACTIVITIES 

If you haven’t yet sent in your £5.00 for the Christmas activities, please can you do so on 

Monday.  Mrs. Jones will be organizing the donation to Save the Children early next 

week.  Thank you.  


